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November 25, 2020

On behalf of Tulsa Soccer Club, and the City of Tulsa, | would like to thank you for your participation in
the 2020 Adidas Oklahoma Showcase this past weekend. We know that your Club/Team has many
options when choosing tournaments to play in, so we are grateful for your support.

This year has been a challenge for us all and running a major showcase during a global pandemic has its
share of challenges to overcome. While we strive for excellence and hosting a flawless showcase, we
acknowledge that we are not living in normal times. Due to the ongoing pandemic, we had a significant
number of teams suddenly drop out of the showcase with little, and in some cases, no communication.
Teams dropping out the day of games is unprecedented, and our Club did everything it could to
schedule, inform and accommodate teams with these unforeseen changes. For those teams that had to
drop out of the showcase late due to COVID-19 protocols within their club/team/city/county/state, we
understand your decision and predicament.

For all those teams that did participate in the 2020 Oklahoma Showcase, we thank you. We hope your

experience was as rewarding as it was for us hosting this event. We look forward to seeing you again for
the 2021 Oklahoma Showcase.

With Gratitude,

Adam Burke
Executive Director
Tulsa Soccer Club



